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Dates to Remember 

December 6th–  

Grinch Movie Field Trip 

December 8th–  

New Port Richey Christmas Pa-

rade 

December 12th–  

Atria Caroling Field Trip 

December 14th–  

Letters to Santa Due 

December 17th–  

Gingerbread man project Due 

December 18th–  

RRMHS Field Trip 

December 20th–  

All donations for holiday party/ 

Book Exchange Due 

December 21st–  

End of 2nd Quarter, Christmas 

Party, Book Exchange, First day 

of Winter  

December 22nd– January 7th– 

Christmas Break No School 

 

Little Sunshine  
DECEMBER NEWSLETTER 

Notes from the Teacher 
 

We have a magical, fun-filled month planned.  

Please make sure to pay  

attention to any and all Class Dojo  

announcements as we will be very busy with field 

trips, parties, crafts, and many other things. 

This year Little Sunshine will be  

participating in the 

 New Port Richey Christmas Parade.  

Please come out and support the best school in 

Pasco County. We have several field trips 

planned this month please be sure to complete 

the permission slips on their due dates with the 

cash payments. We are very excited to spend 

this Holiday month with your children. The last 

day of school for students is December 21st.   

School will resume on January 8th.   

Happy Holidays! 

.  



Science News 
Students have been learning many  

concepts thus far this year.  Here is a break-

down of all the concepts they have/and will learn. 

I do not assign Science HW however students 

may enjoy some one on one time with parents 

looking some of these concepts up on the inter-

net and learning more. 

Unit 1- Work Like a Scientist (Done)         

 Unit 2– Technology & Our World (Done) 

Unit 3– All about Animals (Current) 

Unit 4– All about Plants 

Unit 5– Environments 

Unit 6– Earth & it’s Resources 

Unit 7– All About Weather 

Unit 8– The Solar System 

Unit 9– Changes in Matter 

Unit 10- Energy and Magnets 

*I will begin sending home all science lessons as 

we complete them so students can use them to 

practice at home.  This way parents will also be 

able to see what their child is learning in  

Science. 


